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20th September 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         

 

Congratulations to:  

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

 

Reception 

 

Nancy for being such a kind and caring friend. 

 

Year 1 

 

Lewis for listening to instructions and working hard in everything. 

 

Year 2 

 

Leah for fantastic work in English this week 

 

Year 3 

Darcey for always showing lovely manners and our core values of being grateful and generous. 

 

Year 4 

 

Roxanne for working hard in Maths – especially learning times tables. 

 

Year 5 

 

Fraya-Mary for improving her maths skills and confidence. 

 

Year 6 

 

Gabriella for a fantastic painting of Tutankhamun. 

 

 

Golden ticket winners: 

Nancy and Lily-Mae 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

18th September 2019 

Y2: Eva and Noah. 

Y4: Oliver and Amelie. 

Y5: Jermaine, Verity and Jude.  

Y6: Isabella, Evie and Abigail.  

 

Confirmation: Y6 Confirmation Commitment will take place during the school Mass on Thursday 26th 

September. 

 

Father Paul has asked that the Y6 children get their attendance card signed at whichever Mass (or Church) 

they attend on either Saturday night or Sunday.  

 

Y4 Class Liturgy: will take place in the Sunshine Room on Thursday 26th September at 2.45pm and their 

class assembly will take place on Friday 27th September at 9.10am. All welcome. 

 

Reception class parents: are invited to attend a parents’ evening on Wednesday 25th September at 6pm. 

This will be a whole group meeting to find out more about the learning that happens during the Reception 

class year. 
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Macmillan Coffee Morning: will be take place on Friday 27th September starting at 9.00am in the DT room, 

with the Bring and Buy sale in the computer bay.  

 

For the Bring and Buy we need: 

 

 Books 

 Toys 

 Games 

 Ornaments 

 Jewellery 

 Cakes (on Friday morning) 

 

Children can wear their own clothes (preferably green) if they bring one pound and will all have the 

opportunity to spend any money that you give them. Please join us if you can on Friday morning; it’s a great 

social opportunity and a way for us to raise money for good cause. Last year we raised an amazing £1,035! 

I wonder if we can get near that amount this time? 

 

 

A BIG thank you: to A and A Walters for their generous donation of £300 which we have used to buy 

multi-faith resources for use throughout the school. 

 

School Fund: ‘thank you’ to those who have already contributed.  It has been over ten years since we have 

raised the price of the school fund levy (September 2008), but due to increased costs we will be raising 

this to £30.00 for the year, which can be paid at £10.00 per term. We hope that you will continue to 

support us as this money is used to subsidize school visits, and all the “extras” that the school budget 

cannot provide.   

 

Reading books: can you please check to see if you have any reading or library books at home  

that should have been returned to school. One House Point for every book returned! 

 

Dudley NHS: have asked us to distribute information leaflets regarding the danger of Loan Sharks and to 

let parents know that further information will be available about illegal trading and Scams on 1st  October 

in  Asda - 10.00 am – 1.00pm and in Iceland 1.00pm -3.00pm; then on  2nd October at St. Andrew’s Methodist  

Church – this will also include stands from Age UK and Diabetes Awareness and Winter Warmth. 

 

Menu: Week 1 

 

Enjoy your week, 

 

Mrs S M Mason 


